
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

2nd February 2017 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 

On Wednesday 1st March between 4.30pm and 6.00pm we will be holding our annual Year 
11 Careers Clinic. This evening is for students and parents of Year 11 students who 

have not yet made final applications in preparation for leaving Hungerhill. In the past we 
have found this evening to be extremely successful and students have benefited from the 
help and advice given during the evening.  
 
Independent Careers Adviser ( Mr J Jackson ), Mrs Rivers ( Head of Careers ) and Mrs 
Crosby ( Careers, Work Related Learning and Transition Support Officer ) will be in the 
school library to offer help with completing applications for college / sixth forms or modern 
apprenticeships / training courses. There is no need for an appointment, so feel free to come 
along and take advantage of the help and support on offer.  
 
We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 1st March in the school library. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Mrs J Rivers 
Deputy Headteacher 
Head of Careers  
 
 
 
 
 
“In order to meet our duty under the Disability Equality Scheme, please advise us if there 
are any ways we can assist you in this event.  I would be grateful if you could let Mrs Kenny 
know by telephone on Doncaster 885811 or by e-mailing to kenny.v@hungerhillschool.com.  
Please note that all the information provided will be treated confidentially.” 
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